From: Anderson, Stephen R. [mailto:Stephen.Anderson@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 11:36 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: TSA Funded Travel for CPD Canine Handler-Canine Replacement

Steve,
 
A follow up, a little late I just returned from vacation.
 
Officer Kocanda returned from his TSA-funded travel to San Antonio on 19 April with his newly assigned explosive detection canine. 
 
Thank you,
Steve.

 
Sergeant Stephen R. Anderson #2588
Chicago Police Department
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